

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov September 27, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Colleen Miszewski 2862 N. Bremen St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Ms. Miszewski:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 3865 N. Richards St. ("The Chop Shop") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance at the hearing despite being provide timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050140



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005 Deputy City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Dawn James 2927 N. Oakland Ave., #A Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Ms. James:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

7777

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Sara Le Gear 2814 S. 15th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. La Gear:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050140

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456. Member, International Institute of Municipal Clerks.



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005 Deputy City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Samuel O'Malley 1922 E. Belleview Pl., #B Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. O'Malley:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Shicerery,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050140



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005 Deputy City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Dana Jett 3261 N. 24th St. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Jett:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005 Deputy City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Reynald Ross 4141 N Hawthorne Trace Rd., #107 Brown Deer, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Ross:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005 Deputy City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Hollie Erdmann 2927 N. Oakland Ave., #A Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Ms. Erdmann:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

<del>Since</del>rely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File050140

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005 Deputy City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

Neil Montoto 9931 S. McGraw Dr. Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. Montoto:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Tanya Quiroz 5206 W. Oakwood Rd. Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Ms. Quiroz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 27, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Jeremy Sobek 8010 W. Waterford Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Sobek:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov September 27, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Mystie Kiefer, Agent Hiz & Herz, LLC 3600 N. 48<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. Kiefer:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 2308 S. 27<sup>th</sup> St. ("Club Mystique") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections, concentration of alcohol beverage establishments currently in the area and a finding of an unfit location.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050140



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov September 27, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Samuel Perez 1413 W. Barnard Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Perez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 13, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 2504 W. Mitchell St. ("La Tiendita") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon concentration of alcohol beverage establishments currently in the area and your non-appearance at the hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, September 27, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 050140